
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sandra Culley   
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 4:04 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re Landlord Tenant Act meeting 
 

 
 
I totally in favour of the Landlord and Tenant Act being discussed on Wednesday, 
January 31st. 
 
Living on a street that has many,  many renters and very bad landlords in the past and 
present, we know the circumstances of these situations.  There needs to be some 
control over scum landlords taking advantage of renters, living in poor and dangerous 
conditions.  Also, the landlords DO NOT  take care of the outside of the properties and 
expect their renters to do it - which does not happen. 
 
Thanks to Councillor Santos and Mayor Brown and others who are working to bring this 
act to fruition to make a better cleaner safer City of Brampton. 
 
Sandra Culley 
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